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I am against the tax on tire sales. I recognize that the funds would go to ODOT and 

be allocated to mass transit and environmental programs through the Tire Pollution 

and Rail Transit Fund, rather than being used for highways, roads, or freight. 

However, this law fails to provide any real environmental benefits and places an 

unfair financial burden on drivers. 


